January 25, 2019

The Honorable Lindsey Graham
Chairman

Committee on the Judiciary
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510

The Honorable Dianne Feinstein
Ranking Member

Committee on the Judiciary
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Chairman Graham and Ranking Member Feinstein:

In connection with my nomination to the United States Court of Appeals for the
District of Columbia Circuit, submitted to the Senate on January 23, 2019, [ am
forwarding an updated financial disclosure report. I have also reviewed the questionnaire
submitted to the Senate Judiciary Committee on January 2, 2019, and there have been no
changes to the information contained in the questionnaire. I certify that to the best of my
knowledge all of the information contained therein remains true and accurate.

I appreciate your consideration of my nomination.
Sincerely,

Lo Pad™

Neomi Rao



